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Year 2022
1) Attended the East Mississippi Winter Board
2) Attended the East Mississippi Congress
3) Attended the East Mississippi Convention
4) Attended the meetings of Southwest Regional Conference
5) Spoke encouraging words for Southwest Regional Meeting in September
6) Took part in East Mississippi Month of Prayer
7) Took part in East Mississippi Christmas Program
8) Attended National Baptist Winter Board
9) Attended National Baptist Congress
10) Attended the Lone Pilgrim District Meeting concerning opening of the District in 2023.
11) Assisted East Mississippi in getting water to Jackson, MS.

Year 2023

1) Plan to reach our senior and junior laymen.
2) Asking that all Pastors help encourage their men to join the Laymen.
3) Pushing for all local and district laymens to start up.
4) Putting events back in place concerning Laymen.


